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Dear doctoral students,  
Dear graduates, 
 
 

In this February-newsletter we would like to inform you about 
announcements and events which might be of interest for your 
doctoral studies. 
 

With kind regards from the Office of the Dean of Studies of the 
Faculty of Social Sciences, 
 
Martin Ertelt  
 
 
 

Information event for young researchers: „Research in 
Europe“, National and European research funding 

The event „Research in Europe“, which is free of charge and jointly 
organised by universities, research institutions and KoWi, provides 
graduate students, PhD students and Postdocs with information on 
the diverse possibilities of national and European support. The next 
'Research in Europe' event will take place at Georg-August-
Universität Göttingen on 05.03.2015. The one-day event will include 

talks on funding opportunities from DFG, AvH and DAAD for PhD 
students and Postdocs. Prior registration is requested. Please find 
more information here. 
 
 

Team Teaching program for teaching newcomers 
You’ll be giving a seminar for the first time? If you don’t want to 
cope with this task alone but rather in a team and supported by 
information on teaching theories and methods, our team teaching 
program “Takeoff im Team” might be interesting for you. 
To participate at this program in summer semester 2015 you may 
still register. Deadline is the 27.02.2015. For more information 

please contact Angelika Thielsch from the University’s section for 
Teaching and Learning in Higher Education. 
 
 

Representative for Academic Quality / Ideas and 
Complaint Management  
Do you have an idea or criticism on the topics of teaching and 
learning? The Representative for Academic Quality, Ms. Meike 
Gottschlich, is available as ombudsperson. Together with her team 
she deals with your suggestions and complaints regarding 
academic quality and difficulties during your studies. All information 
is treated strictly confidential and on request anonymously. More 
information and contact can be found here. 
 
 

2. round of the KaWirMento (June 2015) 
For many graduating and graduated academics a career in an 
enterprise is an attractive job opportunity. The mentoring program 
KaWirMento aims at preparing and accompanying graduating and 
graduated students for and on their way into economy. Demands 
on a successful perspective in economy shall become clearer and 
participants shall be supported to qualify for an enterprise entry. 
 
Application period: 01.12.2014 - 28.02.2015 
Start of the program: 01.06.2015 
Duration: 1 year 
Application and further information 
 
 

Scientific prize in the field of gender studies 
The Faculty of Social Sciences and the Faculty of Humanities issue 
a prize in the field of gender studies in the fifth year. The prize is 
totaling 1,500.00 euros. Excellent doctorates are awarded dealing 
with issues of gender studies. Applications including scientific 
papers have to be handed in by 15.02.2015. 

Please find more information here. 
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